
 

  

 

NOTICE: Temporary road closure on Thornridge Drive, between Yonge Street and Elizabeth Street 
 
To safely complete utility installation work for the Yonge North Subway Extension, a road closure on 
Thornridge Drive, between Yonge Street and Elizabeth Street, is required from Monday, Oct. 28 to Friday, 
Nov. 22, from 8 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. on weekdays. The road will be accessible for the remainder of the day.  
 
Signage and barriers will be in place to guide travellers through the detour routes.  
 
The purpose of the road closure is to complete the installation of concrete encased duct bank and hydro 
lines, to be carried out by Black and McDonald as a part of Yonge North Subway Extension project for 
Metrolinx. It requires trenching operations involving significant excavation along the west side of Yonge 
Street. This work will require heavy machinery and unsafe ground openings making it difficult to maintain 
safe traffic flow while work is underway. 
 
The excavation required to accommodate the installation of these structures will render the roads 
impassable during construction. Based on the engineering design, a partial closure of the roadways is not 
possible, and thus, a full closure is requested to ensure safe installation/construction practices. 
 
The temporary road closure is required to facilitate construction in a safe, efficient, and timely manner as 
well as to avoid any conflicts with underground infrastructure while using heavy machinery to complete the 
work. 

Road closure “work area” map, at Yonge Street and Thornridge Drive 

 
 
For more information, please contact Service Vaughan at 905-832-2281. After hours, please call the 
dispatch office at 905-832-2281 and press 0. 

https://www.metrolinx.com/en/projects-and-programs/yonge-north-subway-extension/latest-updates
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